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In Aug., the BC, Alberta and federal privacy commissioners issued joint guidelines
for employers on “bring your own [personal] device” policies. Recommendations
include:

Assess the privacy and information security risks of BYOD
Implement a written BYOD policy to address those risks
Provide for secure storage, retention, encryption and authentication
Hold individuals accountable for breaches
Have a plan in case things go wrong
Provide employees appropriate BYOD privacy training.

 

https://hrinsider.ca/new-byod-privacy-guidelines-for-employers/
https://hrinsider.ca/new-byod-privacy-guidelines-for-employers/
http://www.oipc.ab.ca/pages/Resources/ResourcesJointGuidance.aspx

